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To: allpau <allpau@paloaltou.edu>

September 10, 2022

Dear PAU Community, 

I hope everyone had a restful summer and you are excited for the upcoming year! I want to thank all of the Staff and 
Faculty for your work this summer assisting with the campus moves and for all you have done to prepare for this 
upcoming year. As we begin the next academic year, there are a few reminders I want to share: 

Instruction 
As a reminder, All classes scheduled at the Mountain View campus will be held online for the first two weeks of fall 
quarter. Classes at the Mountain View campus will resume in person on October 3, 2022. 

If your classes are scheduled at the Calvin Campus, your classes will continue in person as scheduled starting 
September 15, 2022.

If you need spaces to study, meet and work during the fall quarter and would like to book spaces on the Calvin 
campus you may do so by completing this room reservation form. For additional information you may refer to this 
document. 

Health & Safety 
To ensure the health and safety of everyone at PAU, we expect that face masks are to be worn in classrooms except 
when speaking. Classes and clinical training that occur in a health facility (including the classes held at Stanford health 
facilities) will continue to require all students, faculty, and staff to wear a face mask while indoors. 

I strongly recommend that you review the State of California's "Current Safety Measures- What to do Now" for 
excellent guidance on the Do's and Don’ts of living with COVID-19. While we know of no known cases at this time, I 
strongly recommend that you review the County of Santa Clara's MonkeyPox guidance.

Let’s continue to honor our shared commitment to equity and inclusion and support those who cannot get 
vaccinated, or who need to keep themselves or loved ones safe by limiting their exposure and risk. 
We must all do our part to respect and value the health and safety of everyone within our community.

Have a safe and productive year!

With PAU pride, 

Erika Cameron, Ph.D., NCC, ACS
Provost and Vice President of Academic Affairs
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https://paloaltou.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1T6mxlX6Emwa5xA
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1aIe90Qhm3N25mnLIFBEa1WRsvYBbF4iBpL-N9CrRI78/edit?usp=sharing
https://covid19.ca.gov/safely-reopening/#what-to-do-now
https://publichealth.sccgov.org/disease-information/monkeypox#3925188384-682361056
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=98f3c75312&view=att&th=18329dafc6ba4d63&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_l7wkkvjl0&safe=1&zw
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